
VALENTINE’S DAY

Your child may bring valentine’s to school to
hand out. Please reach out to teachers
about snacks. Keep in mind we are a nut

free school.

Student-led conferences will be
held on February 26 & 27, 2025.
Please reach out to teachers to

book a time.  

STUDENT-LED CONFERENCES

BOOK FAIR

The Book Fair will be held on

February 26 & 27, 2025. Cash and

debit are welcome.
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IMPORTANT DATES
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February 5:
PAC Meeting -

5:00pm

February 6:
Ms. Serene’s 6/7 class - PK

February 14:
Valentine’s Day

February 17:
Family Day - No

school

February 20:
Grade 7 transition

day

February 26 & 27:
Early dismissal - 1:40

pm
Student-led conferences

Book fair

EARLY DISMISSAL

Early Dismissal is February 26 & 27,

2025. Dismissal is one hour early. The

bell will ring at 1:40 pm.



Basketball has started and is going very well. So far we have had 2 games! We
will have some home games in the future. We will announce those dates soon! 

PAC

BASKETBALL 
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We would like to send out a huge thank you to the Little Prairie PAC.
They have made many contributions to our students and school. A
new fridge for the kitchen, jerseys, covered bussing costs for our
sports teams, new gym equipment and more! We are very grateful

to have such a wonderful PAC
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